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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 9:18 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Korff revised petition

�
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From: Lynne LeBlanc [mailto:lynnelleblanc@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 6:57 PM 
To: citycouncil 
Subject: Korff revised petition 

Esteemed Councilors, 

It is deeply disappointing that the Orr Block developer chooses to abuse the residents of Newtonville with a 
revised plan that makes minimal changes in an attempt to circumvent the Council and Newtonville resident who 
oppose the size and scope of this project.

It has been reiterated: that Mr. Korff planned a project that would yield for him maximal financial compensation 
without pre-approval from the Council or abutters was foolhardy. Neither the Council nor Newton residents 
should encourage or accommodate this kind of gambling.   

There is no justification or benefit to the city to rezone this property to mitigate his poor judgement. Please hold 
Mr. Korff to the BU1 and BU2 by-right zoning under which he purchased these properties. It is irresponsible to 
do otherwise. 

Kind regards, 

Lynne LeBlanc 
--
Lynne LeBlanc 
43 Brookdale Rd. 
Newton, MA 02460 
617.558.1998 (h) 
617.510.8032 (c) 
LynneLLeblanc@gmail.com
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